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As you get out of bed in the morning, be aware of My Presence with you.  You may 

not be thinking clearly yet, but I am.  Your early morning 

thoughts tend to be anxious ones until you get connected with 

Me.  Invite Me into your thoughts by whispering My Name.  

Suddenly your day brightens and feels more user – friendly.  You 

cannot dread a day that is vibrant with My Presence.  

You gain confidence through knowing that I am with you -- that 

your face nothing alone.  Anxiety stems from asking the wrong 

question: “If such and such happens, can I handle it?”  The true question is not 

whether you can cope with whatever happens, but whether you and I together 

can handle anything that occurs.  It is this you-and-I-together factor that gives you 

confidence to face the day cheerfully. 

Psalm 5:3; Psalm 63:1 (NKJV). 

NOTICES 

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEK 
Patrickswell: Saturday at 6.30pm and Sunday at 11.30am. 
Monday at 9.30am and Wednesday at 9.30am. 
Ballybrown: Saturday at 8pm and Sunday at 10am 
Tuesday at 9.30am and Wednesday at 9.30am. 
 
Each person will have to reserve a time to attend Mass.  This can be done through 
the Parish Office between 10am and 12pm Monday to Friday tel. 061 353454.  If 
you find subsequently that you are unable to attend, please let the Parish office 
know so that your place can be offered to another Mass-goer.  
It is important to arrive at least 10 minutes early for Mass so that the stewards 
can assist you in finding a seat.   
Please observe social distancing while waiting for the stewards to assist you.  

At present the Government regulations on social distancing (2 meters apart) and 
the Government restriction of 50 limits the number of people who can attend 
Mass.  Until further notice, therefore it will not be possible for everybody to 
attend Mass together. 

Main Entrance only to be used for entering the churches, there will be a one-way 
system in operation.   
Unfortunately due to the limitations on space, the Sacristy is reserved for the 
celebrant and sacristan only and will not be accessible to anyone else from either 
door.   If you would like to arrange a Mass intention or anniversary please go to 
the Sacristy door with the details of your intention written out. Mass cards and 
other church requests need to be booked through the Parish Office, 061 353454 

or email pwbbparishoffice@gmail.com 
 

We give thanks we can gather in the church – even in a very limited way. 

We pray for understanding, patience and hope. 

We see the guidelines as a way of taking care of each other. 

 
VOLUNTEERS - In order to keep our Churches open and in accordance to HSE 

guidelines over the coming weeks we need the generous support and help of our 

parishioners to set up rotas for Stewards and a Sanitising Committee. 

1. Steward’s  - It will be necessary to have a 4 to 5 people for each mass 

who will volunteer to help out and set up a rota for the coming weeks. 

2. Sanitising Committee: The church must be sanitised after 

each mass and again we are asking for the support and help of our 

parishioners to allow us operate a rota.  

Call the Parish Office giving your name and contact details or you can 

email at above address.  

 

Pastoral Unit 6: Patrickswell/Ballybrown, 
Mungret/Raheen/Crecora, St Paul's.  Mass via Raheen Webcam:   {ǘΦbŜǎǎŀƴΩǎ 
Church Raheen Week Days on the webcam at 10a.m., Saturdays at 6.00pm and 
Sundays at 11.00a.m. 
To view Mass on Webcam:  Go to www.mcrparish.com  Click on Live Stream at 
top of screen. You can also tune in at https://www.churchservices.tv/raheen 

 
Cork Autism Online Conference 2020 - Autism: Beyond Behaviours. Sunday, 
October 11th. This online conference offers interventions, skills and strategies to 
support autistic people with behaviours of concern. Suitable for Parents, Families, 
Caregivers, Autistics, Employers, Educators, Professionals, Agencies, Advocates 
and anyone with an interest in autism. Visit: www.autismcork.ie   
 

Many thanks to those who have return ed  the Tr ócaire, 

dues and weekly envelopes.  
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